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Dear Parents,   
I hope you are all keeping well and managing to juggle everything 
during these difficult times. Please remember to look after yourselves 
and do not feel under pressure to complete all of the home learning . 
As you know we have been very busy setting up TEAMS for the          
children and they have all been allocated to their classes now. The 
weekly work will be shared here in your child’s class under files. I 
hope this proves to be a more efficient way of haring work together. 
TEAMS allows us to organise class group meetings which the children 
have been invited to by their class teacher in the calendar.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The image  above shows the homepage where the class teacher can 
post messages to share with the class. This is a public page for the 
children to share their work . In the tab at the top of the page, you 
will see files and this is where the work is stored for each week.  
TEAMS can be  accessed on a web browser or you can download the 
APP—please use your child’s sign in details to access their account.  
I am attaching a link which enables you to access TEAMs through an 
Amazon fire Tablet or  Fire HD 8,  if you wanted to use this device.  
   
https://www.howtogeek.com/232726/how-to-install-the-google-
play-store-on-your-amazon-fire-tablet/ 
 
The BBC have also launched their home learning TV schedule if you 
wish to access any of their resources .  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-55591821 
Please contact school if you have difficulties , we are still producing 
paper work packs each Monday , which you can register for.  


